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On 25th April, 2024 the Department of Economics and Internal Quality Assurance 

Cell of Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind organized a one-day workshop focused 

on 'Intellectual Property Rights'. The workshop was spearheaded by Dr. Priyanka 

Sahni, Head, Economics Department, and Dr. Geeta Gupta, Coordinator of 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell. The event was graced by the presence of the 

college's Principal, Dr. Poonam Mor. 

In the first session of workshop, Dr. Supreet Gill, Assistant Professor from the 

University Institute of Legal Studies, Panjab University, Chandigarh, shared 

insights on Intellectual Property Rights. Her topic of Presentation was IPR- 

Copyright and Trademark. Dr. Supreet Gill elaborated on the significance of 

Intellectual Property Rights and provided detailed information on copyright and 

trademark, citing examples of musical work, literary work, and sound recordings 

to illustrate the concept. 

Ms. Kritika Sheoran, Assistant Professor at University Institute of Legal Studies, 

Panjab University, Chandigarh, led the second session on Patents and Industrial 

designs within Intellectual Property Rights. She discussed the Design Act 2000, 

various types of patents and licencing while emphasizing the process of obtaining 

copyright, filling for patents and unique origin of Intellectual property Rights in 

human minds. She also differentiated between Product and Process patent with 

suitable examples.  

Fifty students actively participated in the workshop, gaining valuable insights into 

Intellectual Property Rights. The senior members of the Internal Quality 

Assurance Cell, including Dr. Upasana, Mrs. Rekha Saini, Mrs. Anjali Gupta, 

Mrs. Anju, and Mrs. Anjali from the Mathematics Department contributed to the 

success of the event through their participation. 



Dr. Anshul Singla, honourable President of Governing body and Principal 

Madam, Dr. Poonam Mor extended their congratulations to the Economics 

Department and Internal Quality Assurance Cell for the successful organization 

of the workshop. They appreciated their efforts in raising awareness and 

understanding of Intellectual Property Rights among the participants, 

highlighting the importance of such initiatives in academic settings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses and Media Coverage of the Event 

 

  

  

  


